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Council Motion – Fire Safety 
 
Torbay council has major concerns about fire safety in Torbay if the Draft Plan 
presented by the Devon Fire Rescue and Service is accepted. 
 
Therefore this council, in opposing Proposal 10 of the draft plan which reduces full time 
fire cover at Torquay, mandates our representatives to oppose this option and calls 
upon the Fire Authority to look at alternative ways of finding the £5.5m cuts required by 
government. 
 
Council further raises its’ concerns that the lack of detailed engagement with its’ staff 
has led to a flawed set of options and the Authority should instruct officers to fully 
engage with its’ staff and produce a new set of proposals. 
 

Proposed by Councillor Cowell 
Seconded by Councillor Stockman 


